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Wednesday 29th November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware we are planning, as we have done during previous years, a residential visit in and 
around the Bamburgh area of Northumberland for four days from Monday 17th June to Thursday 20th 
June 2024.  
 
Further to the meeting held yesterday and for those who could not make the meeting but would like 
more details, attached is the information that was shared. 
 
The itinerary will be as follows: 
 
Monday 17th June - Travel to the Sunningdale Hotel visiting Beamish on the way, evening activities 
on the green 
Tuesday 18th June - Boat trip to the Farne Islands, crazy golf and the afternoon on the beach, 
evening activities on the green 
Wednesday 19th June - Visit to Cragside House and Gardens, evening activities 
Thursday 20th June - Travel home with a visit to the fascinating Life Museum in Newcastle on the 
way. 

 

The cost of the visit will be between £270 and £280, which includes hotel accommodation, meals, 
coach travel and entrance fees to all attractions. Payment for the trip will need to be made via 
ParentMail in instalments. 
 
We are expecting the trip to be popular so if you would like to request a place for your child on the 
Bamburgh residential visit, please complete the online form which will be available from 6.30pm on 
Monday 4th December. 
 
A maximum of 38 places are available and allocations will be made on a first come first served basis. 
Please remember places on this trip will also be behaviour dependent. Children who have been 
allocated places will be informed by the end of next week. If your child is allocated a place a 
deposit of £30 will need to be paid via ParentMail by Monday 11th December. 
 
Please also indicate on the form if you would be interested in supporting the trip as an adult helper. 
These places will be subsidised by £100 and will cost between £170 and £180. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nicola Davies 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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